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Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs 

Bamber’s Weekly  
Newsletter. 

13th January 2023 
Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

  

 Dates for your Diary 
 

  @ 10:00am  Parents welcome 

 Friday 3rd February – NSPCC Maths Day 

– Details to follow 

 Friday 10th February – School closes for 

half term at 3:15pm                          

 Tuesday 21st February – School Re-

opens @ 8:45am  

 Wednesday 8th March. Year 1 

Showcase. Parents invited. 11:00am-

12:00pm. 

 15th & 13th March Parents’ Evening   

 Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration 

@10:00am – all welcome 

 Wednesday 5th April - Decorate an Egg 

Competition 

 Wednesday 5th April - Close for Easter 

@2:00pm 
 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

6th Freddie F An excellent attitude towards his 

work. 

13th Alice For fantastic independent Maths work 

with Base 10 equipment. 
  

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 
 

6th Summer for being a great friend. 
 

  

13th Elsie For working hard on her handwriting 

and inspiring others. 

 

Polite Reminders… 

 

 We ask that children only wear trainers on 

their PE day. If children come to school in 

trainers on a non PE day, they will be asked to 

wear pumps in school. 

 We recognise that all the roadworks are 

causing a lot of extra challenge and frustration 

for parents and staff alike. Please can we ask 

that parents park safely outside school and  

move cautiously at this difficult time. Please 

also allow extra time for travel to and from 

school. 

 Reminder that smart watches (watches with 

the capacity to access the internet or text 

messages) are not allowed in school.  

  

  

  

Homework 

Hopefully you have found the homework books in 

the children’s bags. We will aim to give 

homework out on a Wednesday, please can it be 

returned on Monday. 

Here are the links mentioned in the book… 

Story: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TEvY9Omlm5g  

Quiz: 

https://wordwall.net/resource/3718516/the-highway-rat-

cartoon/the-highway-rat-cartoon 

 

 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

This Week…. 

  We have started looking at The Highway Rat 

in English. We have been changing ‘singular’ 

into ‘plural’ by adding ‘s’ and have been 

trying to add describing words into our work 

to create more interest.  

In Maths we have explored the numbers 11-

20 and discussed how many 10s and 1s can 

be found in each number. The children have 

used base 10, tens frames and bead strings to 

help them better understand the 

composition of these numbers. 
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